
 

 

To: Parents/Carers of all Year 11 Students 

Our Ref: 87167166 

2 November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

RE: Year 11 Leavers Prom  

I am pleased to say that we have started early preparations for the Year 11 Leavers Prom, to take place on 

Thursday 7 July 2022 at Lazaat Hotel in Cottingham.  Students will be expected to wear formal attire, and to 

arrive at 6.30pm, with the event starting at 7pm. 

For your child to secure their invite to the prom we consider the following criteria: 

 Attendance 

 Punctuality 

 Behaviour 

Any student who receives an external exclusion will automatically lose their invitation to the prom. 

For the safety and enjoyment of all students who attend the prom, in some circumstances there may be 

additional reasons why a student may have their invite rescinded. Any decision made by the Headteacher 

with regard to a student’s invite or attendance is final.  

We hope that you will support your child and the school throughout Year 11, and that we can continue to 

work together to ensure success for everyone. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mitch Trainor 
Deputy Head of School 

 
 
 


